
 


Saint Mark Gospel Choir to Perform 

at Gospel Music Celebration in Walhalla 


The Gospel According to Saint Mark Singers have been invited to 
perform at a gospel music celebration at the Walhalla Presbyterian 
Church on Wednesday, July 13th, beginning at 6:30 p.m. In addition to 
several groups of musicians, there will be congregational singing of 
gospel hymns and even a bit of gospel music history. The event is 
being organized by Cecil Rigby, Music Director at Walhalla 
Presbyterian. The public is invited to attend, so please come and 
support our gospel choir!




